Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, July 31, 2018 10:37 AM

To: 'Scott’; Lookingbill, Scott@Waterboards; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Cc: Gowri

Subject: RE: Draft JET meeting notes, German Autocraft Claim # 7821
Scott,

That was the consensus of the initial meeting between the SWB and ACDEH for the site, so that is reasonable.

Mark Detterman

Senior Geologist, PG, CEG

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF Copies of case files can be downloaded at:
http://lwww.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Scott [mailto:SBittinger@stratusinc.net]

Sent: Tuesday, July 31, 2018 10:32 AM

To: Lookingbill, Scott@Waterboards <Scott.Lookingbill@waterboards.ca.gov>; Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
<Mark.Detterman@acgov.org>; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health <Dilan.Roe@acgov.org>

Cc: Gowri <GKowtha@stratusinc.net>

Subject: Re: Draft JET meeting notes, German Autocraft Claim # 7821

Mark: We have been sampling the 141 Farelly Avenue well quarterly or semi-annually. The meeting notes
mention discontinuing this. Just wanted to make sure you were ok with discontinuing the sampling of this
water well.

Otherwise, | have no other comments

From: Lookingbill, Scott@Waterboards <Scott.Lookingbill@waterboards.ca.gov>
Sent: Monday, July 30, 2018 9:36 AM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Scott

Subject: FW: Draft JET meeting notes, German Autocraft Claim # 7821

JET,
Please review the attached meeting notes and make any requested edits in track changes.

Thanks,



Scott Lookinghbill, PG

Expedited Claim Account Unit

State Water Resources Control Board
(916) 449-5634
Scott.Lookingbill@waterboards.ca.gov




